
 

Circular No.19/2023-24        15th April 2023 

  Dear parent, 

        The school will be closed for summer vacation for our students from Saturday, 22nd 

April 2023. The last working day will be Friday, 21st April 2023. The School will reopen 

on Monday. 5th June 2023 (Grades III-X) and Wednesday, 7th June 2023 (Grades 

Nursery-II). The reopening day may vary as per the Government Order. 

Summer Holiday Homework: 

 In order to keep our students well engaged in the learning process, we’ll be sharing 

the Summer vacation projects. The assignments need to be handwritten and should 

be submitted on the day of reopening to the respective class teacher.  

 We request our parents to encourage our kids to finish their projects during the 

summer holidays.  

 

Principal 

 


